
 

NEW HIRE TPAF PENSION CONTRIBUTION GUIDE 

 

Membership in the TPAF for employees who meet eligibility requirements is mandatory. You must be 

enrolled in the pension plan, according to the Tier Chart and life insurance plan as a condition of your 

employment. Eligible employees are required to contribute 7.5% of their annual salary to their 

pension. If you are a new hire, it may take anywhere from 2-5 months for deductions, including any 

back deductions, to begin being deducted from your paycheck. 

Once deductions begin, they will be taken TWICE A MONTH FROM EACH PAYCHECK until all of the 

prior deductions have been paid back. 

• For example, if you are on Step 1, your salary is $62,000 per year. Your 7.5% contribution is 

estimated to be $232.50 two pay periods per month. This will be deducted pre-tax from your 

paycheck once deductions begin. 

• If it took the state 5 months, or 10 pay periods, to begin deductions, for the next 5 months, or 

10 pay periods, they will deduct $232.50 two pay periods per month. This means your 

deductions for that period of time will be $465 two pay periods per month until all back 

deductions have been paid. 

See the tables below for your specific estimated deductions so that you can properly plan and prepare 

accordingly when the mandatory deductions start to be withheld from your paycheck. 

 

https://nboehrs.com/pension-tpaf/wp-content/uploads/sites/53/2024/01/Pension-Tier-Chart.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


